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Product Change Notification

Type of Notification: Product Discontinuation 

This is to advise you that the following products have been discontinued.

Product ID (Description): 
IR Remote Control Receivers:

• GP1UX302RK

• GP1UV700QS0F

• GP1UV701QS0F

• GP1UV70QS00F

• GP1UW701QS0F

• GP1UW702QS0F

Description of Change: 
Sharp is immediately discontinuing these IR Remote Control Receivers. There will be no last buy opportunity. Each part has 
a replacement, with compatibility shown in the Table.   

Effect of Change: 
The parts shown here are immediately discontinued, with replacement parts available. No last buy opportunity is available 
for the discontinued parts. Form, fit, and functional compatibility is as listed above. 

In case of further questions, please contact your Sharp sales representative. 

ISSUE DATE LAST BUY DATE LAST SHIP DATE NOTIFICATION NO.

5 May 2011 NONE NONE PCN-2011-0426-02

PART NO. REPLACEMENT COMPATIBILITY

GP1UX302RK GP1UX312RK Form, Fit, Function

GP1UV700QS0F GP1UX510QS Form, Function

GP1UV701QS0F GP1UX511QS Form, Function

GP1UV70QS00F GP1UX51QS Form, Function

GP1UW701QS0F GP1UX311QS Form, Function

GP1UW702QS0F GP1UX312QS Form, Function


